George Martin,
1236, Apple Valley,
California-92308,
June 06, 2011
Principal,
ABC College of Management,
California,
Respected Sir,
It was the shocking news for me when I heard the news of cancellation of my application for the admission in the three years degree course in your college. I was so optimistic that I will get the admission in your college easily.
I hereby appeal through this letter to please reconsider the decision of the cancellation of my application. It is quite possible that you might have not gone through my records during school. I hope that you will give one more chance to convince you for the admission.
I submitted the application within the prescribed format and also within prescribed time. So it is my humble request to do reconsider my application for the admission.
I am waiting for positive response from your side.
Yours Sincerely,
George Martin
(Mo. 9863524174)

